
A Letter from the Mayor
Dear Apple Valley Neighbor,

Welcome to Apple Valley! On behalf of the Town Council and 
our professional and dedicated staff, it is my pleasure to offer 
greetings to both newcomers and those relocating within our 
Town. I think you will find that you have made a fantastic choice 
in moving to this land of blue skies, exquisite sunsets and
dramatic landscapes. Apple Valley is emerging as one of
Southern California’s premier residential communities offering 
abundant recreation activities, quality schools, distinctive
housing and a rapidly growing professional and business
community. We are proud of our community and work hard to 
insure “A Better Way of Life” for the residents who call it home.

I invite you to stop by Town Hall to pick up additional
information from one of our kiosks which includes recent
newsletters, recreation brochures, local references, and much 
more on programs, services, events and resources available in 
our Town.

If you already call Apple Valley home, you can look forward to 
receiving “Our Town,” a newsletter published by the Town of 
Apple Valley and mailed out two (2) times a year. You will also 
receive on a quarterly basis the Recreation Activity Guide, with 
information on sports, classes, special events, excursions and 
recreation facilities for all ages. These publications are also
available here on our website.

If you need additional information please do not hesitate to call 
Town Hall at (760) 240-7000. Once again, welcome to your new 
community. Welcome home.

Sincerely,

Scott Nassif

Town of  Apple Apple VValleyalley
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